
 

 

  

Onondaga County is performing work on Walton Street to 
improve quality of life and enhance water quality in 
Onondaga Creek and Onondaga Lake, through installation 
of infrastructure that will decrease combined sewer 
overflow events. To protect public safety, the work will 
require road closures – see the backside for a map.

Questions/Comments can be directed to Jed Walsh:
Email: JedWalsh@ongov.net

Phone: 315-435-5402 (Ask for Jed)

Emergency: call 911 first, then 315-435-5057

The project is a part of the Onondaga County Save the Rain program, a 

county-wide initiative to improve water quality in Onondaga Lake and its 

tributaries. To learn more, scan the QR code or visit:

https://savetherain.us/projects/walton-street-cso-029-sewer-improvements/.

Save the Rain – CSO 029 Project
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  Work will occur along Walton Street, between Franklin Street and Fayette 
Street (area in red above). A portion of Walton Street and a section of the 
Creekwalk will be closed, with detours provided. Construction will begin in 
September 2022, and will be completed in 2-3 months. Please visit the 
project website to learn more.


